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American Land Title Association Supports U.S. Supreme Court Decision 

Protecting LGBTQ Workers from Discrimination 
 

Washington, D.C., June 15, 2020—The American Land Title Association (ALTA), the national trade 
association of the land title insurance industry, issued the following statement following the U.S. 
Supreme Court ruling in Bostock v. Clayton County, Georgia: 

“The American Land Title Association applauds the Supreme Court’s landmark decision to protect 
workers no matter their sexual orientation or gender identification,” said Diane Tomb, ALTA’s chief 
executive officer. “Just as we believe in protecting property rights, we support inclusivity and defending 
everyone’s ability to work without fear of discrimination.” 

### 

About ALTA 
 
The American Land Title Association, founded in 1907, is a national trade association representing more 
than 6,400 title insurance companies, title and settlement agents, independent abstracters, title 
searchers and real estate attorneys. ALTA members conduct title searches, examinations, closings and 
issue title insurance that protects real property owners and mortgage lenders against losses from 
defects in titles. 
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